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Join the Maryland Primary Care Program for a final webinar to
discuss the past and future of primary care's role in Covid-19.

 
This will be the last regular Wednesday webinar, in line with the
end of Maryland's State of Emergency, but we will continue with

ad hoc webinars and technical assistance moving forward

Contact mdh.pcmodel@maryland.gov
if you have any questions.

Wednesday, June 23 (5 - 6:30 PM)

GUEST SPEAKERS

Register

Julio Menocal, MD
Primary Care Physician,
Director
Menocal Family Practice

Jerome Adams, MD
Former US Surgeon
General

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7682652096532799503
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7682652096532799503

